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19/01/2021  10:55:552021/0022/P INT elaine chambers I strongly object to cafes being opened as there are at present enough cafe facilities available in the 

immediate area. There is one at the sports centre, another above the community centre and one in the 

Hampstead theatre,  along with cafe stalls in the market. Anymore will be over kill. Furthermore, and of great 

important and respect for the very local community, the cafe's that are available respect the need for those of 

us who reside in the family homes and senior residential home surrounding the open space area, and so close 

in the evening, i.e. 6pm or if open i.e. the Hamp theatre cafe  are kept  indoors,  no outside noise of chatting 

and talking to disturb the residents. The open space at night time acoustically has loud echo even low 

conversations came be heard in detail.
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